
APRIL 2023
A Library Baby is on the Way!

Happy April and Spring
everyone!

Life has certainly been busy and
full of changes for me recently.
As many of you may already
know, I am expecting my first
child on April 20th. It’s a boy!
Ahead of our little guy’s arrival,
my partner and I officially tied
the knot in February after
seventeen years together. We
had a small and lovely wedding
ceremony at our home. 

I will be taking a three month
maternity leave to adjust to the
wonderful new world of
parenthood. As long as I continue to feel well, and someone doesn’t
decide to come a little earlier than expected, my last day at the Library
will be Friday, April 14th. During my leave, the Library will be in the
very capable hands of Assistant Director Karla Umland. I cannot thank
Karla and the amazing staff of SFL enough for stepping up and filling in
for me during this time.

I truly appreciate everyone’s well wishes and support for both our
wedding and our soon to arrive bundle of joy! I will see you all again
upon my return in July.

Micayla Hall
Library Director



BELINDA'S BOOK NOTES

Czeslaw Milosz, Seamus Heaney and
The Redress Of Poetry, and a joy
that catches “the heart off guard…”

READ MORE HERE

LIBRARY SERVICES

This month, hear from Alyssa
Downey, Youth and Adult
Services Librarian.
National Library Week April 23-29

The first National Library Week
was created to combat people’s
rapidly declining interest in not
only purchasing books, but
reading all together. It was
celebrated in March 1958 with the
theme of “Wake Up and Read!” and
was greeted with strong, positive
reactions.



READ MORE HERE

OUR FAVORITES THIS MONTH

Three books are at the top of the
staff's list this month! One with
spooky atmosphere, one that is
haunting, and one that is mysterious
and clever!

READ MORE HERE

FROM THE CHILDREN'S ROOM
Spring is a harbinger of new life. 
Longer, warmer days encourage us to
spend more time outdoors and offer
the opportunity to try new things. 
Please “Spring” on over to the
children’s room this month for a
variety of activities.

READ MORE HERE



 

ADULT PROGRAMMING











BOOK GROUPS



YOUTH PROGRAMMING







SUPPORT THE LIBRARY



 

Library Closings:
CLOSED:

Sunday, April 9th

LIBRARY HOURS

Call us at 860-535-0658
or email us.

Monday 10 - 7
Tuesday 10 - 7
Wednesday 10-7
Thursday 10 - 7
Friday 10 - 5
Saturday 10 - 3
Sunday 10 - 3

FOLLOW US

QUICK LINKS



        

There are many
ways you can

support the Library:

Donate to the Library
Annual Fund

Become a Library
Sustainer

Celebrate and raise
funds

 
www.stoningtonfreelibrary.org

860.535.0658
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